
 

 

 
      
  
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

    

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

Wreningham VC Primary School 

Newsletter 

 

Summer Term                                            Together Everyone Achieves More   Friday 25th June, 2021 

Events coming up! 

May 
Tues 11 Bikeability Year 3  
Fri 14 Pyjama-rama led by Mrs 
Watkins 
Tues 18 Bikeability Year 4 
w/b Mon 24 RE Week  
Half Term Mon 31 May to Fri 4 June 

June 
Thu 24 New parent talk (new 
Reception class) 6PM – outside on 
the playground 
Wed 30 Garlic Theatre  
July 
Fri 9 Annual Reports to parents 
Wed 14 Cl.4 Leavers’ Disco 6- 8pm 
Thu 15 Whole school Science ‘Bridge 
Day’ 
Fri 16 Year 6 overnight ‘camp out’ in 
school  
Mon 19 Sports Day & picnic lunch 
Classrooms open in the afternoon for 
parents to see work until 1.45PM 
Tues 20 Y6 Class 4 Play 
Tues 20 new Reception children in 
9.30AM to 11AM 
Tues 20 Pupils transition to new 
classes in September 
Tues 20 PM Reception class Vision 
screening 
Wed 21 Leavers’ Assembly AM 
Wed 21 Last day of term. 
School re-opens Mon 6 Sept 2021 
 

Stars of the Week Monday 21 to Friday 25 June  
Cl.1 Finn, Alf Cl.2 Jim, Abi Cl.3 Sophie G Flo B 
Cl.4 Daisy J, Hannah P 

 

Dear Parents, 

Please note the change of diary dates. The dates will only 
change if Norfolk HSE send any further guidance with regard 
restrictions. 
Next Wednesday the Garlic theatre is in school performing 
‘The Bag that went Boo! They will do two performances so the 
children can remain in their bubbles. On this day there will be no 
hot school dinners - only the packed lunch option is available and 
this has been changed to cheese sandwiches, cucumber sticks, 
sultanas, fresh fruit portion and toffee cream shortbread. This can 
be ordered on the day as usual. 
Tag Rugby Report 2021, By Rylan D. and Milo W: On Friday the 
18th of June, the majority of Class Four (year five and six) 
participated in a tag rugby tournament versus Spooner Row. Both 
schools made an excursion to Wymondham Rugby Club but 
unfortunately it rained a lot; it was very, very wet! Mr. Hodge 
arranged four teams for Wreningham and Spooner Row arranged 
two teams. It was difficult not to slip over due to the heavy rain, 
but despite the weather, everyone played amazingly well. We all 
gave it our all and never gave up - and never moaned! Even when 
we were losing and it was freezing cold, we never gave in. As a 
result, one of our Wreningham teams came 1st and one 2nd. Every 
team played each other, with a total of five games each. At the end 
Class Four sung all of their classic songs. When we got back to 
class, virtually everyone had to change into dry Wreningham kits, 
because of the extremely wet weather. To summarize, it was a 
fantastic and enjoyable experience, and everyone had fun! 
 
Wymondham Library Summer Challenge – Wild World Heroes 
Norfolk libraries are back open and keen to encourage children to 
take part in their summer reading challenge. Attached to the email 
is the library flyer with further information.  
 We hope you have a lovely weekend. 
Mr Jones 
 


